Friday, 25 May 2018

Our ref: Dr JP/MH

Dear Parent/Carer

We are taking our Catholic children to the Good Shepherd Mass at 1.00 pm on Wednesday June 6th at the Catholic (Metropolitan) Cathedral in Liverpool. The Mass is to celebrate the work of the Liverpool-based charity Nugent Care and to thank the schools that fundraise to support its work. St. Vincent's has benefitted from the input of Nugent Care and its' workers, in particular from Sr. Eleanor Dalton who prepares our pupils for the sacraments. Representatives- staff and pupils-from Catholic schools in the Archdiocese will attend the Mass and it is always a lively and welcoming occasion.

We hope you will agree to your child attending this service. Please complete and return the attached reply slip.

Yours sincerely

Dr J A Patterson

Principal

I do/do not give permission for my child to attend Good Shepherd Mass Wednesday $6^{\text{th}}\,\text{June}\ 2018.$



